
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jesus said “I have come that you may have life in all its fullness” (John 10v10) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 4th December 2023  
Dear Trinity Family, 
 
We are entering into the final few weeks of the first term of this calendar year. We have a number of amazing events 
planned for our pupils including Christmas jumper day, Christmas dinner day, and a host of Christmas services across 
all year groups  but we are most looking forward to the end of term celebration assemblies across Years 7- 11 in which 
we will celebrate the outstanding achievements of pupils throughout the course of this term.  
 
We have recently updated our behaviour policy in order to ensure that all of our parents/carers are acutely aware of 
our high expectations surrounding our school’s uniform, equipment and behaviour expectations both inside and 
outside of lessons.  We want to continue to work in collaboration with our parents/carers and it may be useful for you to 
review the policy so you support your child in demonstrating the behaviours of an outstanding Trinitarian during their 
time at the school. You can review the school policy on our school website using the following steps – About Us > 
Policies > Behaviour Policy 2023.  
 
Lastly, we also wanted to draw your attention to our new rewards system that has been put in place for pupils within 
our behaviour policy. We are committed to having a strong emphasis on excellent attendance, punctuality, behaviour, 
academic effort and wider school contributions. Pupils are rewarded for these contributions via our new “net golden 
ticket” system.  The system is designed to reward pupils that are accumulating a significant amount of praise 
points/achievements for their achievements across the school. The system also takes into consideration the amount of 
negative behaviour points a pupil is getting, with this being a contributing  factor of their overall behaviour record. We 
will be using the praise points totals/golden tickets awarded to offer a rewards trip at the end of the academic year.  
With limited spaces available it is important we prioritise rewarding pupils who have made outstanding contributions 
(including golden ticket accumulation) and those who have accumulated the fewest amount of sanctions throughout 
the course of the academic year. 
 
We look forward to sending our pupils of into their Christmas holidays in a few week’s time in good spirits. Thank you in 
advance for your continued support of the school.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 Mr Ige  
Assistant Headteacher – Behaviour & Attitudes  


